
COYOTE ADVISORY 
Residents are urged to be cautious and on the lookout 
for some coyotes that appear to be wandering in the 
neighborhood in the Stonecroft and Parkleigh Court 
area of the subdivision.  We are working to remove the 
animals.  In the interim, please exercise precaution with 
animals and small children.  We will provide an update 
as soon as possible. 

***************************** 
WEBSITE UPDATES  - Financials and Board 

Minutes 
The minutes from the HOA Board June 11th Meeting have 
been posted on the website as well as the financials for June, 
2014.  Financials will be covered at the HOA meeting this 
Tuesday. 

************************************** 

 
REMINDER OF UPCOMING EVENTS IN 

REGENCY HILLS: 
 

 
 
 



Java and Juice with the RH Board of 
Directors 

 
TOMORROW, July 12, 2014 

10:00 a.m. 
CLUBHOUSE 

Come share your thoughts and ideas about the subdivision.   

Refreshments will be served 
 

*************************** 

REGENCY HILLS QUARTERLY 
HOMEOWNER MEETING  

NEXT TUESDAY, JULY 15, 2014 
7:00 p.m. 

CLUBHOUSE 
Financial Report, Survey Results and Plan of Action, Committee Updates and 

Subdivision news along with Q and A for residents. 
We look forward to seeing you at the HOA meeting. 


